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13th July 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Parent Questionnaire 2020-21 

I hope you are well.  As we near the end of the academic year I wanted to write and thank the whole 
school community for their support during the academic year. I’m sure you will agree that this has been 
an academic year like no other – but we have done our very best to respond to the challenges faced 
during the pandemic.  We are all very grateful for all you have done, as parents/carers, to support 
your family and our school during this period – your ongoing support and communications have been 
much appreciated.  
 

As in previous years, the school is also inviting you to complete our parent voice questionnaire based on 
the current academic year.  This information, alongside the informal feedback we receive will help us 
constantly improve what we can offer to the children and our community.  This year the school is using 
Microsoft Forms – see below for relevant links to Year Group questionnaires.  
 

Year 6 - https://forms.office.com/r/XKGgMvU8FL 
Year 5 - https://forms.office.com/r/bYTD7Phixy 

Year 4 - https://forms.office.com/r/C8BHFMmww1 
Year 3 - https://forms.office.com/r/ijh55knaCi 

Year 2 - https://forms.office.com/r/XEVemGfJdY 
Year 1 - https://forms.office.com/r/UM1qsRGP7Q 
FS2 - https://forms.office.com/r/mb3Ze37VJj 

 

One of the benefits of Microsoft Forms is the Immersive Reader aspect, which means the questionnaire 
can be translated into different languages.  To access this, click on the three dots at the top of the page 
on the right hand side and then click ‘Enable Immersive Reader’.  From this point you click on the 
speaker next to the question (you do need to do this question by question).  This will take you to a 
separate page where, if you click on the open book at the top of the page, you can choose the language.  
You do just need to ensure ‘By Word’ and ‘Document’ are both switched on.   
 

In order to gain an accurate picture of our school, and determine the ways we can continue to deliver 
the best education for your children, we need as many questionnaires completed as possible. If you have 
more than one child at the school we would appreciate a questionnaire per child, as each of your 
children may have a different experience.  

https://forms.office.com/r/XKGgMvU8FL
https://forms.office.com/r/bYTD7Phixy
https://forms.office.com/r/C8BHFMmww1
https://forms.office.com/r/ijh55knaCi
https://forms.office.com/r/XEVemGfJdY
https://forms.office.com/r/UM1qsRGP7Q
https://forms.office.com/r/mb3Ze37VJj
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If you would like to make an appointment with me to discuss any aspect of your feedback – do get in 
touch and I will arrange a socially distanced meeting in September. I am sure you can appreciate that it 
is very difficult to action areas for specific attention if the questionnaire is anonymous. We appreciate 
your support and thank you in advance for your help. 
 

Thank you all for your continued support.   
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


